From: Craig

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Saturday, January 13, 2024 11:54:57 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I have two CONCERNS ABOUT REMOVING THE HYDRO DAM. THE FIRST IS THAT MOST OF THE
DRINKING WATER FOR ANCHORAGE COMES FROM EKLUTNA LAKE. HOW IS THAT GOING TO BE
ADDRESSED?

THE SECOND ISSUE IS THAT HYDRO IS A CHEAP GREEN ENERGY SOURCE. WE GET A
TREMENDOUS AMOUNT OF CLEAN POWER FROM THE HYDRO DAM. WE SHOULD BE ADDING TO
CLEAN ENERGY POWER, NOT TAKING THEM AWAY.

MY QUESTION IS, HOW MUCH MORE COAL AND GAS WILL NEED TO BE USED TO REPLACE THE
CLEAN ENERGY FROM THE HYDRO?
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